A Practical Seminar on Electronic Resources

for Historians

Thursday, May 3, 2007

11:15 to 12:30

Helga Engs hus, Room 241

On May 3, the visiting American Fulbright professor, Kathryn Steen (Drexel University, Philadelphia), will offer a "how to" seminar that covers a range of electronic resources for professional historians.  The majority—but not all—of the research tools will be English-language sources.  All graduate students in history from IAKH are welcome to come to this informal presentation.  The seminar will be held in a computer laboratory to allow some hands-on practice after an initial presentation.  (This is also an opportunity to meet Kathryn if you haven't already.)


It's not necessary to RSVP in order to come, but please RSVP "yes" or "maybe" by April 30 to allow a rough estimate of attendance:  steen@drexel.edu.

